12th October, 1949

Dear Sirs,

With reference to previous corresponianca
respacting the steamer #HELLENIC PRINCE", I have to
inform you that Mr. Kyriakides, representing the owners,
has telephoned stating that the vessel 1is to leave your
port on Monday next, and he desires an interin certificate
to be issued by you pending the 1lssue of the official
Classiflcation Certificatas.

I shall thoerefore be glad 1if you will glve this
ma tter your attentl one.

Yours faithfully,
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Lloyd's Register
- FetIRdstion

The Surveyors,
BARRY «




